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Michael D. Jackson
100 Caroline Street
Morton, IL 61550
RE: Freedom of Information Act Request (FOIA)
Dear Mr. Jackson:

The United States Capitol Police (USCP) is in receipt of your undated letter. In response
to your FOIA requests, please be advised that, as a legislative branch entity, the USCP is not an

“agency” as defined by 5 U.S.C. §§ 551 et seq., and is not subject to the requirements of the
FOIA.

Sincerely,

v
es W. Joyce

enior Counsel
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